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April 30,2010 

TO: Division of Filings 

RE: Case No. 201 0-001 37 
Knox County Utility Commission Request For Deviation From 807 KAR 
5066, Section 10(2)(A), Minimum Pipe Size 

Please file in the administrative record of the above-referenced case the enclosed e- 
mail from Daniel Kulik, Kentucky Energy and Environment Cabinet, and Plan Approval 
Letter and Permet from Solitha Dharman, P.E., Division 

Enclosures 

C: Parties of Record 
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Robards, Bob (PSC) 

From: Kulik, Daniel (EEC) 
Sent: 
To: DeRouen, Jeff (PSC) 
c c :  Robards, Bob (PSC) 
Subject: Warriors Path 

Attachments: Plan Approval Letter.pdf; Permit.pdf 
Jeff, 

phone, he told me to put in my email that these documents need to be included in case # 201 0-001 37 

Thank you, 
Daniel Kulik 

Thursday, April 29,2010 1:31 PM 

Please check attachment for Permit and Approval letter. Per my conversation with Bob over the 
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STEVEN L. BESHEAR 
GOVERNOR 

ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT CAIHNET 
DEPARTMENT FOR ENVIRONh.IENTAL PROTECTION 

DIVISION OF WATER 
200 FAIR OAKS IANE, 4TIl FI.OOII 

FRANKFORT, KENTUCKY 4060 I 
www.lteutuclw. gov 

LEONlUZD K. PETERS 
SECRETARY 

April 28,201 0 

Marsliall Rarney, Superintendeiil 
Knox Co Utilities 
PO Box 8 
Artemus, ICY 40903 

RE: Knox Co Utilities 
AI # 2538, APE20100001 

Warriors Path Perinit 
Knox County, KY 

PWSID # 061 01 10-1 0-001 

Dear Mr. Rarney: 

We have reviewed the plans and specifications for the above referenced project. The 
plans include the construction of approximately 340 Feet of 2" PVC. This is to advise that 
plans and specifications for the above referenced project are APPROVED with respect to 
sanitary features of design, as of this date with the requirements contained in the attached 
construction permit. 

If you have any questions concerning this project, please contact William Wright 
at 502-564-341 0 ext 4829. 

Sincerely, 

Solitha Dharman, PE 
Supervisor, Engineering Section 
Water Infrastructure Branch 
Division of Water 

SD:WLW 

Enclosures 
C: Kenvirons, Inc. 

Knox County Health Departinent 
Public Service Commission 
Division of Plumbing 
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Water Quality 
Water Resources 
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